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Annual Meeting:
Thanks to all who attended our Annual Meeting on October 17. We hope it was an

enjoyable evening for all residents. Please read the enclosed minutes of the
meeting included with this newsletter.

Condolences:

We would like to express our sincere sympathy to Harriet Forman and family on
the recent loss of Bob. Our thoughts and prayers are with you.

November Coffee:

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, November 14, at 9:00 a.m to meet for coffee at
the home of Brenda Flagler. The address is 8335 W. 120t Street. All residents
welcome!

Restrictions:

A copy of the Current Restrictions and a copy of the Supplemental Restrictions
will be delivered door to door on Sunday, November 12. If no one is home, the

copies will be left between your doors. Rental properties will receive a copy and
the owners will be mailed a copy. We would appreciate all residents taking the

time to read both copies to compare them and consider the new Supplemental

Restrictions.

Girls Night Out:

Due to our scheduled night being so close to Thanksgiving Day, the November
date has been changed to Monday, November 20. We will meet at W.J. McBride’s
Irish Pub at 12030 Blue Valley Parkway around 5:00 p.m. Please plan to stop by
anytime before 7:00 to join in the fun. They offer several % price specials for
“Happy Hour”.

Social Groups:
If you are interested in joining any of the social groups in the neighborhood but

have yet to sign up, please contact Brenda Flagler at 498-1617 and she will make
sure you are contacted.

November General Election:
Remember to get out and vote on Tuesday, November 7.

Happy Thanksgiving



